
Temporary Stop Relocation 

Starting: Friday June 2 
Ending: August 1st  
Affected Routes: 11 Lantzville 
• To accommodate infrastructure upgrades along Lantzville Road, the Bus Stop just prior to 

Dickenson Road will be temporarily CLOSED. 

• During the work, a Temporary Stop will be placed approximately 100 meters further along 
the route to accommodate passenger use. 
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